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Comments: I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Midas Gold

has shown they are committed to Idaho and want to take care of the environment. I hope you move forward and

permit this project as quickly as possible.

 

Alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold Project presents a plan to repair the environment and boost Idaho's economy.

Historic mining operations, development of former town site and natural processes have resulted in significant

degradation of many elements of the environment. Loss of fish passage, potential water degradation from

previous mining activity and excessive erosion are all of great concern to Idahoans. The Stibnite Gold Project

would finance reclamation efforts to address these problems and in turn boost Idaho's economy. It is a win-win

for everyone.

 

After reading my letter, I hope you can see why you should permit the Stibnite Gold Project. This project is a

good thing for Idaho, helps decrease America's dependence on foreign countries for critical minerals and cleans

up the environment.

 

Furthermore, I am an avid Idaho sportsman and have spent many days fishing for salmon in the beautiful yellow

pine area. I believe that this project will not only clean this area up, but also greatly enhance opportunity for all

sportsmen.


